MARCH 2021 UPDATE

THE FAMILY

Macedonia MISSIONS, Inc.

UPDATES FROM OUR LIVES & MINISTRY

P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 www.mwbm.org



Same Ministry, New Place

Dear Pastor,

As many of you know we have been forced to redirect our ministry due to the COVID Global Pandemic. As we asked in January for you all to pray with us about what the Lord would have us do next, we believe that God has wonderfully & clearly given us His answer.

We are in the process of calling each of our Pastors personally but wanted to also send you this letter in writing in case we are not able to connect by phone right away.

Back in 1999 God called me to be a Church Planter and I have spent the last 22 years training and being involved in Church Planting both in the USA and, most recently, overseas in Argentina. We believe God is continuing that ministry with our family. The Lord is directing us to plant another Church in a field that is currently wide open and in great need, The Pacific Northwest, United States. Specially in North Idaho. We will be planting the Freedom Baptist Church in Athol Idaho this spring with an official Launch Day, still to be determined, this summer.

FREEDOM BAPTIST CHURCH

We have already been approved by our mission board to change fields so all of our financial support will be received the exact same way. Under the advice of my Pastor Shane Hill, we will be sent out of a Church located here in the Northwest for increased accountability & personal involvement. We will be

sent out of Cassandra's home Church in Medford Oregon, the Harvest Baptist Temple, Pastor Lloyd Reade. Where she was saved & we were married almost 19 years ago. They have also been one of our faithful partnering Churches since we began.

God has miraculously been moving from the very beginning providing us housing in the area and we have already met with a family that will be attending the Church as soon as we can get started. We will begin the foundational process of getting a building and officially starting the Church as soon as we can get moved and settled.

A large part of how quickly we will be able to get started will depend on your continuing support. We will also need to add another 10 Partnering Churches due to the increased cost of living compared to Argentina. Please pray for us as we are trying to sell everything we can in Argentina and re-establish ourselves here in the States. With each Churches permission that gave specifically to it, we have been able to use our SetUp fund for Argentina to close out our lives there and purchase a used car for us here in the States. All of you have been so gracious allowing us to do so and we have not lost a single Partnering Church through this process so far. We can't wait to see what God is going to do in these days ahead but He has already shown Himself mighty in every way.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me: 706.540.8559 or raleigh.hill@me.com. We will be sending more info and a new ministry video later this month. Thank you all so much for your love & support.

Raleigh Hill

your Missionary to North Idaho